
13 July 2000

Att: David Ferrier
Elite Conversions
2 Tate Street
Sth Perth WA 6151

Dear David,

We would like to express our thanks for the seminar attended by both mark and Ken on the
12 June 2000.

They both gained a lot from the session, and we can see the difference in attitude. I thought
we would wait a month before writing to you just in case it was just another sales course that
fizzled away. Ken reads a few pages of the manual each day, which is encouraging.

Should you have anyone who would like to talk to someone who has attended the course,
they are welcome to call Mark or ken.

Thanks and Regards

D.Ferrier 130700


